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Key Discussion Points: 

● Off Campus Student Behavior Discussion 
● Suggestion for System Improvements 
● Confirming Members to the Working Group 

 
Summary: The off campus student behavior discussion featured written and oral statements 
from members of Alban Towers, Greenbriar Apartments and the Wesley Heights neighborhood. 
The accounts detailed interactions with AU students living off campus and there was a question 
and answer session which focused on how the AU Police Department can work with the DC 
Metro Police Department (MPD) to better enforce AU’s Student Code of Conduct.  
 
Suggestions for system improvements focused on the need for consistent communication 
between AU and AUPD, the DC MPD and the landlords who lease to AU students, so that any 
corrective action can be taken and followed through on. There was also a discussion about 
better ways AU can set expectations for students living off-campus, and the impact of 
marajuana legalization in DC and how to deal with underage use. The meeting closed by 
looking at how the co-chairs can best reach out to the management of off-campus student 
housing over the summer.  

 


